Courtesy notice to City of Beverly Hills residents regarding Beverly Hills City Council Study
Session to discuss operational changes at Virginia Robinson Gardens

This is a courtesy notice to inform you that the City of Beverly Hills City Council will discuss the Los
Angeles County proposal to implement operational changes at Virginia Robinson Gardens (1008 Elden
Way, Beverly Hills, CA 90210) that may impact your neighborhood. The virtual City Council Study Session
will take place on Tuesday, December 7, 2021 at 2:30 PM. Participation information is provided below.

Please note, this is not a City of Beverly Hills project, and the City of Beverly Hills does not have final
decision making authority on the project. At the City Council Study Session, the City Council will discuss
the proposed operational changes and may provide staff with direction on future participation in the
County review process. The proposed modifications at the Virginia Robinson Gardens include:

e Days open to the public: Monday to Sunday (7 days a week);

e Hours for public use: 9:30 a.m. to sunset;

e Number of patrons in attendance: With advance reservations, up to 200 visitors per day, spread
throughout the day for either tours, meetings seminars/classes, events or commercial filming
(video only, no motion picture) or a combination of these activities;

e Types of events: In addition to existing events, consider family ceremonies such as weddings;

e Special uses: up to 24 special use events a year/approximately 2 per month.

Project details that were provided by the County of Los Angeles can be viewed at beverlyhills.org/vrgnotice.

To Watch or Participate in the Study Session:

Pursuant to Government Code Section 54953(e)(3), members of the Beverly Hills City Council and staff
may participate in this meeting via teleconference/video conference. In the interest of maintaining
appropriate social distancing, members of the public can access City Council meetings telephonically,
through live webcast, and BHTV Channel 10 on Spectrum Cable.

Please use the following in order to participate in the meeting:

- Audio/Oral: (310) 288-2288

- Email: cityclerk@beverlyhills.org

- Video (during public comment only): http://beverlyhills.org/comment

- To Watch Video Live: http://beverlyhills.org/live

-To Watch Video On-Demand: http://beverlyhills.org/citycouncilmeetings

It is recommended that public written comments be submitted to the City Clerk's office by 12:00 p.m. on
the meeting date. Public comments will also be taken during the meeting when the topic is being reviewed
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by the City Council. Written comments should identify the Agenda Item Number or Topic in the subject
line of the email. In order to be read at the meeting, written comments will be allowed with a maximum of
350 words, which corresponds to approximately 3 minutes of speaking time.

If a comment is received after the agenda item is heard, it will not be a part of the record. Public comment
via video conference will be 3 minutes per each individual comment, subject to City Council discretion.

Please contact Associate Planner Chloe Chen at cchen@beverlvhills.org or 310-285-1194 if there are
questions about this notice.
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